
 

 

16th March 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

NCS Summer 2022 is fast approaching and spaces are almost full. In Hampshire, 1033 young people 

have seized the opportunity for a Summer of fun and developing skills. 64 of these young people are 

from Wildern School. We look forward to welcoming your young person on NCS this summer.  

Our capacities are always changing as more young people sign up to NCS, as of today, these are our 

current programmes: 

11th July – New Forest – 12 Spaces  

25th July – Eastleigh – 7 Spaces 

25th July – Fareham – 13 Spaces 

1st August – Eastleigh – 29 Spaces 

1st August – Winchester – 9 Spaces  

1st August – IOW – 14 Spaces 

8th August – Winchester – 18 Spaces  

If you wish to secure one of the above programmes, please follow these steps: 

1. Call 0800 197 8010  

2. Ask for your chosen programme 

3. Pay for your space over the phone 

4. Complete the joiner/medical form for your young person 

Should you have any questions before signing up your young person, please call or use our chat 

function on our website: wearencs.com. If you have any questions once you have paid for your space, 

please contact your delivery partner on this email address: ncs@personalbesteducation.com  

As always, NCS costs a maximum of £50 however we have bursaries available for anyone who needs 

them, please enquire when making payment over the phone. 

We are looking forward to supporting your child this summer. 

Best Wishes, 

Ingeus NCS Recruitment Team, South East. 
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